From: Steven Webb

To: Exhibits SHDEV
Subject: "Written testimony for SB 1533"
Date: Wednesday, February 12, 2020 3:04:09 PM

| am against SB 1533, i do not support the use of funding
to represent any tenant in and under threat of an eviction proceeding.

Thank you!

Steven Webb

Faculty, Diesel Technology
Advanced Technology Division
Lane Community College
4000 East 30th Avenue
Eugene, OR 97405-0640

Ph: 541-463-5708

Fax: 541-463-3951
webbs@lanecc.edu
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